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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
Shoeboxes are due today!
HOLY LAND TOUR 2023
Join Pastor Ben and a group from VBC on the adventure of a lifetime in 
Israel. After two years of waiting, the COVID restrictions are now minimized 
and we are scheduled to go for two weeks in May 2023. Our guide will be 
Professor R. Steven Notley who lived in Jerusalem for 16 years, received 
his PhD from Hebrew University and has published numerous books. He is 
now director of the ongoing archaeological digs at El Araj (Bethsaida). The 
maximum we can take is 50 people and there are several spots still open. 
Contact Kathi Moody at (949) 633-2126 or kmoody615@aol.com, for more 
info on our itinerary and costs.

TWO ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES STARTING DEC 4
Rick King will be teaching a 6 week class called “The Shekinah Glory of God 
from Creation to Consummation” in Rm 130a. If God is Spirit, how does 
He visibly appear to men? And if He is omnipresent, what is the significance 
of Him dwelling amongst His people? Join us as we trace the visible 
manifestation of the invisible God and His abiding presence among His own 
from Genesis to Revelation. 

Kris and Jen Morton will be teaching a 12ish week class on parenting called 
“Getting to the Heart of Parenting” in the Fellowship Room (Rm 150). A Paul 
Tripp video series class that we’ve done before.
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OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are 

intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.



 VISITING?
We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick 
up a Welcome Gift, which includes a booklet that explains everything you 
need to know about VBC. The folks there will also be happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

SPOKANEVBC.ORG
3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 

(509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org

GIVING REPORT 
General: November $59,534 / YTD $915,623
Building Fund: Given $23,581

WELCOME TO
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

November 20, 2022

 SUNDAYS AT VBC

 8 am Childcare

 9:30 am Childcare/Sunday School

 11 am Childcare/Sunday School

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
Kids | 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
Middle School | 6th - 8th Grade | 152
High School | 9th - 12th Grade | 151
Adults | Things to Come | 130a
	  Life in the Wilderness | 130b
	  What Did You Expect? | 150

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
Kids | 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

 CHILDCARE
The nursery is available during all three services for ages 0-3 years. For 
9:30 and 11 am Kids Sunday School (ages 3 years - 5th grade), children 
may be checked in before each service starts at one of the VBC Kids 
Check-In stations, then attend the singing portion of the worship service 
with you before being dismissed to Sunday School. If you are attending 
the 9:30 worship service or Adult Sunday School you have the option to 
drop off your children at 9:30 for an informal introduction activity.

LIGHTING THE PATH
Join us on Friday,  

December 9, starting at  
5:30 pm here at VBC for 
our 4th annual outdoor 
family Lighting the Path 
event! The Lighting the 
Path event takes you 

through the Christmas story 
starting with the Angel 

talking to Mary, and ending 
at the Nativity scene. 

There will be Christmas 
carols, lights, food, a warm 

fire, hot chocolate, and 
activities! This is an outdoor 

event, please dress for  
the weather.

BABY/CHILD DEDICATIONS
We will be doing baby dedications 
this Advent season along with 
sharing testimonies. If you would like 
to have your child dedicated, please 
also mark your interest on your 
Connection Card, or email Pastor 
Ben at ben@spokanevbc.org.

WOMEN'S CHRISTMAS PARTY
Join us on Friday, December 2, from 
6:30 pm - 8:30 pm for the Women's 
Christmas Party. Katie Wiykovics will be 
our speaker. Enjoy Appetizers/Dessert 
and participate in a gift exchange ($10 
limit, unwrapped). Ladies, High school 
age and up are welcome!

HOLIDAY SERVICE TIMES
Christmas Eve services are at 4:30 
& 6 pm. Nursery is available at both 
services. Christmas Day and New 
Year's Day will have services at 9:30 
am & 11 am. There will be nursery but 
no kids sunday school on these days.

HELP THE INGALLS FAMILY
Chad and Kristina Ingalls recently 
came home to a water leak in the 
kitchen that caused significant 
damage. They have had to stay at a 
hotel, until insurance, and contractors 
can clean up the damage, and 
allow the home to be livable again. 
Insurance does not cover all the 
expenses. If you would like to donate 
towards the repairs, please give your 
donations directly to the Ingalls or 
contact Katelyn Imlay, as she will be 
the point of contact to collect funds 
for the Ingalls. Her phone number 
is 503-863-7629. You can also give 
online at www.mealtrain.com/
trains/1n0l05/donate (fees will be 
deducted from your donation).

 ANNOUNCEMENTS PATIO HEATERS WANTED
We are looking to borrow some 
patio heaters for our December 9th, 
Lighting the Path, event. Contact 
Larry Shockey, 509-868-6838 for 
more info.

CHRISTMAS SET-UP HELP WANTED
Volunteers wanted to help move 
big and heavy boxes from the pole 
barn, set up Christmas trees, hang 
garlands and wreaths, and set up the 
new decorations for Advent.  
If you are interested and available 
to come, even for a couple of 
hours, contact Marta Berk at 
marta@spokanevbc.org. Set-up will 
take place on 11/22 from 2 pm-8 
pm, 11/23 from 2 pm-8 pm, & 11/26 
starting at 10 am until done.


